

# Friday 10<sup>th</sup> February 2023

## **Dates to remember**

- Thursday 16th February at 9.10am, Year 4 assembly
- Friday 17<sup>th</sup> February at 3.15pm, school ends
- Monday 27<sup>th</sup> February school opens

# Winners of the Golden tickets



## A completed bookmark!

We were very happy to award a book for a completed book mark. Well done!



#### Our stars of the week:

This week's certificates were teacher's own choice.













# Congratulations to all!

The winning house this week was St Andrew's (Again!!)



## **Celebration assembly**



Every Friday at 9.10am our whole school has a celebration assembly. We would now like to invite parents / carers to this event!

This is the assembly where our 'stars' receive their certificates. We also celebrate birthdays and swimming certificates. All children who have been awarded a 'Golden ticket' throughout the week have the chance of winning a prize.

Parents / carers of these stars will be notified by text/email on the previous Thursday afternoon.

The Key Stage 2 playground will be open for parking

We hope to see you there!



#### **HOLIDAY ACTIVITIES – February Half Term**

February Half Term is fast approaching. MCRactive and Manchester City Council are offering thousands of FREE places for children eligible for benefits-related free school meals. Activities will range from Sport and Physical Activities, Arts and Crafts and much more. In addition to the activities, their booked place will include a FREE meal during the day.

For more information & to book your child's space\*:

You will need to sign up for an MCRactive Go account https://www.mcractive.com/ (sign in) to book free February Half Term activities. Once signed up, log into your account – Find Activities – Search by Category 'MCR Holiday Activity'. Use code: 79112 to book free eligible activities.

\*Please only book your child onto a holiday camp if they will be attending. Spaces at each camp are limited. If you book a space and your child can no longer attend, please cancel your space as far in advance as possible, to allow the opportunity for another child to take their space at the activity and free meal.

**Kind Regards** 

**MCRactive** 

### Online Safety Workshops for Parents-New Dates!

Second round of Online Safety sessions for parents

Our schools have told us that they are concerned about the risks posed to children online. At our first Children's Safeguarding conference in July 2022 children told us they felt that their parents needed more support in understanding the potential risks. In response to this, we have commissioned a project for parents. We are committed to keeping our students safe and well in their online lives. We recognise the important role our schools play in this, but also our parent/guardian community. We would like to invite every school in Manchester to take part in this project.

The workshop links are below.

Workshop for parents of primary school students

Workshop Date: Monday 27th February

Time: 6.00-7.00pm

To join this special workshop please find below the link for the session.

https://smoothwall.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN\_ivfMbhX9TO-dFgF6y4LPnA